
Little Birch & Aconbury's  

Joint Neighbourhood Development Plan  

 

At the April meeting of the Steering Group Dr David Nicholson, our Consultant 
presented his revised version of the 'Housing Delivery Report'. This was based on the 
discussion by the Steering Group of the original report presented at the March 
meeting. 

This has now been approved with minor amendments and he has been asked to 
progress to writing up a ​Draft Neighbourhood Development Plan​. This document 
will then be delivered to every household in Aconbury and Little Birch for 
consultation. 

For more information and to be kept up to date, or have notification of future 
meetings please contact Sophie Glover, Clerk to LB&A NDP Steering Group  - 
littlebirchpcclerk@hotmail.co.uk  

To follow the progress of Little Birch and Aconbury Neighbourhood  Development 
Plan check out the website – ​www.littlebirchparishcouncil.org​.  

 

http://www.littlebirchparishcouncil.org/



